
ARKANSAS STATE HIGHWAY AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department 

is requesting proposals from individuals or firms interested in administering the 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Supportive Services Program and/or the On-the-Job 

Training Supportive Services Program.  Proposers should have knowledge of the 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Supportive Services Program, and/or the On-the-Job 

Training Supportive Services Program, and experience with similar programs. 

 

Complete proposals must be submitted by 2:00 p.m. on March 6, 2009, and should be 

submitted by mail or delivery to the following address: 

 

 Mail To: Deliver To: 

 Arkansas State Highway and Arkansas State Highway and 

   Transportation Department    Transportation Department 

 Equipment and Procurement Division   Equipment and Procurement 

Division 

 P.O. Box 2261 11301 W. Baseline Rd. 

 Little Rock, AR  72203-2261 Little Rock, AR  72209 

 

The Request for Proposals and Work Plan may be viewed on the Department’s website at 

www.ArkansasHighways.com.  Select “Bids/Contracts,” “Consultant Information.”  A 

written copy can be obtained by contacting the EEO Section at (501) 569-2298.   

 

AHTD complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, Section 504 

of the Rehabilitation Act, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, FHWA Guidance and 

any other Federal, State, and/or local laws, rules and/or regulations. 


